
Menus are posted on the school website: 
manse.nye.k12.nv.us 

Click on News & Events 
Click on Lunchroom 
Click on Breakfast & Lunch Menus 

If your child is absent, a phone call, email or 
note is required. After 3 days, if the office does 
not hear from the parent/guardian, the child 
will be marked truant.  
CHANGES TO PICK UP STUDENT(S): 
 
 
 

---REMINDER--- 

Breakfast & Lunch  

Drop off & Pick up 
Please park in the parking lot if you need to go into 
the school or exit your vehicle for any reason. Only 
use the loading and unloading zones if students are 
able to walk to and from your vehicle. This will 
make drop offs and dismissals safe and efficient!  
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January Students of the Month!  
CONGRATULATIONS ,  

Autumn Colon 
Billie Buszta 
Mika Yoffee 
Trae Plein 
Sarah Penner 
Kaleia Lawrence 
Kaylie Roundy 
Kevin Le Bon 
Alexa Shemp 
Matthew Barlow 

Wade Revree 
Isabel Sylvester 
Steven Overall 
Madison Garcia 
Konrad Musselman 
Avery Sampson 
Aydon Veloz 
Emmanuel Alvarez 
Herber Roan Venzor 
Kody Osterhaut 

NO changes can be made over the phone. 
Changes must be made in person or a note 
with your signature and date, sent with your 
child. 
If your child must be picked up early, please 
do so before 3:00. 
Once the end of day bell rings, students will 
NOT be pulled off the bus. 

W E L C O M E  T O  M A N S E  

Ms.Ehrheart  

Upcoming Events  
2/14 - Treat Day 
2/15 - Teacher Development Day (No school)  
2/18 - President's Day (No school) 
2/22 - Father Daughter Dance 
 

3rd Grade Happenings 

Hello Manse Families, 

My name is Jennifer Ehrheart and am the Assistant Principal at 

Manse on Monday/Wednesday/Friday and RCMS 

Tuesday/Thursday.  I have a background in teaching Child 

Psychology and directing Pre-K programs.  I’ve been a Pre-K to 

College teacher and leader for 23 years. 

 

My family cultivated my sense of adventure, moving from Illinois to 

Oregon with no particular destination or jobs when I was going into 

high school.  My husband built on that courageous spirit by 

convincing me to move to Alaska, where we spent the majority of 

our time from 2002-2017. 

 

In 2017, we decided we would like to eventually retire in Nevada 

and asked ourselves “why wait 10 more years to move to the 

sunshine?”  Our Nevada journey began in July when I accepted the 

position of PVHS Principal.  By October, we bought a house in 

Pahrump and planted our roots.  We are enjoying the small town 

atmosphere coupled with easy access to the big city. 

 

Thank you all so much for making me feel so welcome when I am 

outside greeting you before or after school.  Your children have 

been wonderfully inquisitive about the “new person” and I look 

forward to getting to know the Manse family better. 

In third grade, we are very excited to welcome Miss DeKaye to 

our third grade team and send Mrs. Skelton lots of get well 

wishes. We had some AWESOME reindeer races before break 

as a STEM project. In Mystery Science we currently built 

bridges using just two pieces of paper in a couple of our classes 

to see how many pennies our bridges could hold. One of the 

bridges held 225 pennies and another held 168. We discussed 

how to improve our bridges using different design techniques. 

We are excited to implement more STEM projects within our 

classrooms so students can learn more through hands-on 

application through real life experiences. Check your classroom 

dojo stories for future updates on exciting projects in the 

classroom.  



Manse Elementary School          
4881 N. Lola Ln. 
Pahrump, NV 89060 
Phone: (775) 727-5252 
Fax: (775) 727-1526 
 

 
 

SafeVoice is an online bullying reporting system used by
Nye County School District. SafeVoice was created for
you to anonymously submit a tip of concern about your
safety or well-being of a friend or classmate around you.
Speaking up ensures that your school campus remains
an open and welcoming place. 

http://www.safevoicenv.org/ 

Website: 
manse.nye.k12.nv.us 

High  Achievement Within a Kind,  
Safe, Responsible and respectful environment.  

Let them Eat Bread! 
Mr. Dispensa requested funding from Donorschoice.org, an 
organization where anyone can donate to a school project, 

Yearbook Clothes!!  

Recycling Markers 

 for a project that allows kids to 
make bread at school.  Kids get 
hands on experience using and 
interpreting fractions, but more 
importantly they get to eat the 
bread they made with their 
class.  Currently 4th and 5th 
grade are participating.  We are 
trying several different recipes 
and all kids will have an 
opportunity to bake bread.   

Donors Choose! 
A hip-hip-hooray! to those of you who 
so generously donated to the 
Manse Music Donors Choose Projects. 
Both projects were fully-funded. 
We’ve already started using our 
Grand Stands, and 
 Mrs. Tehuiotoa 
is already making
plans for  
teaching piano-
playing skills with our  
Roll-Up Digital
Keyboards. 
We couldn’t have
done it without you! Don't let the memories 

pass you by! Yearbooks 
are still on sale for $15! 

You can use the 
envelope flyer that was 
sent home earlier this 
year or you can send 

your order in an envelope 
with the student's name 
and teacher's name on it 

with the money 
enclosed.  

Have your kids grown out 
of clothes? We need 

gently used clothes for 
students! We take 

everything but underwear. 
Please bring any clothes 
donations into our health 
aide Robin Schmidt, our 

health aide. Call 775-727- 
5252 Ext 327 if you have 

any questions.  
Thank you.  

This year Student Council would like to announce 
that we are working on a recycling markers 
project. This idea came to us from two third 
graders who came across their dead markers 
after seeing the article “Marker Magic” in a 
Scholastic News. In this article it says that the 
Crayola Company turn markers into fuel. Chloe 
and Kendra Lott decided that this was a great 
idea and told their teacher, Mrs. Jones, who 
passed along the information onto Student 
Council. Please send your dead markers to 
Manse Elementary. Thank you for your support 
and a special thanks to Chloe and Kendra! 


